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Tallwood	Women’s	Club	Monthly	Communication	to	Members	
April	2021	

 
	
	
Your	Board	has	met	recently.		As	a	result	the	following	topics	are	newsworthy	to	our	
Membership:	
	
Orientation	for	New	Members	on	April	6	.		
We	had	a	very	good	attendance	from	the	new	members	at	this	gathering.		Also,	received	
some	positive	comments	regarding	information	that	was	being	provided.	
	
Opening	Day	–	Tuesday,	April	13.			
There	will	be	no	general	meeting	due	to	the	continued	covid-19	restrictions.		We	will	play	9	
holes	of	golf,	Texas	Scramble	format.		The	Tournament	committee	will	email	the	
information	on	pairings	and	the	starting	holes.		Start	time	will	be	9:30	a.m.	
	
SNEWGA	–	The	schedule	of	tournaments	has	been	posted	on	the	board	in	the	locker	room	
as	well	as	on	our	main	bulletin	board	in	the	main	hallway.		The	sign	ups	are	now	open	for	
the	Invitational	at	Suffield	and	also	for	the	Spring	Cup.		For	more	information	or	to	register	
for	these	events	please	visit	snewga.org	website.	
	
Social	
The	Social	Committee	started	discussions	as	to	where	to	hold	the	End	Of	Season	Banquet.	
	
Mentoring	New	Members	
We	are	in	need	of	volunteers	to	serve	as	mentors	for	the	new	9-hole	members.		If	you	are	
an	existing	9-hole	member	and	would	like	to	volunteer	please	contact	Louise	Benson	at	
860-977-0805	or	email	her	at	LBEN007@cox.net.		She	will	provide	you	with	the	name	and	
contact	information	for	a	new	member	to	mentor.		If	you	are	a	new	member,	are	not	paired	
up	with	a	mentor,	and	feel	that	you	do	not	need	a	mentor,	please	let	Louise	know	this	as	
well.	
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